Our Ref: KH/RP/Discoveryweek

RE: Discovery Week – 3rd and final payments

20/04/2023

Dear Parent/Carer,



Barr Beacon School www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk

I am writing to you regarding Discovery Week, which will take place between Wednesday 19 and Friday 20. July 2023. If your child has opted to do a paid activity, the final payment should already have been made.

The total cost of the activity will be dependent upon which trip you and your child have chosen. Please check WisePay carefully so that you know how much you need to pay. If your child has already paid for his/her ticket, please disregard this letter. If you have not paid the balance on your child's trip please do so as soon as possible.

Please contact us if there is a problem making the payments, in order to ensure that your child's place is not jeopardised. Some trips are very popular and have waiting lists, and non-payment may mean that your child's place is offered to another pupil.

The trips with costs are as follows:

- Extreme Adventures £125
- Get Crafty £20
- Beacon Goes Back in Time £30
- Push Yourself to the Limits £130
- Soccer School £10
- Social Week £55
- Duke of Edinburgh Bronze £100
- Duke of Edinburgh Silver £130
- Our Fantastic Places £55
- Paris £530

Itineraries will be issued nearer to the date along with further information regarding arrangements and transport.

Please be aware that if your child has not already chosen an activity and wishes to participate in a paid activity there are still limited places available on a number of the opportunities. Consent forms will be available from reception.

Please make a payment on WisePay to secure their place and return a consent form to reception. Should your child wish to participate in a free activity, please ensure that they have returned a consent form as a matter of urgency.

If you have any questions, please email postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Hibbs Headteacher





